
Head of Platform Service

Susan Allen
Joined 7IM in 2008, having worked 
for a Private Bank followed by a 
Private Account Servicing company. 

Platform Service Team Leader

Sam Miller
Joined the 7IM Platform Service 
Team in August 2020, having 
previously worked for Fidelity 
FundsNetwork as the Manager of 
an Adviser Service team. 

Senior Platform Service Manager

Mark Hawkins
Joined the 7IM Platform Service 
Team in 2013, having previously 
worked at Transact, PruProtect  
and CoFunds. 

Platform Service Managers

Sarah Joslin
Joined 7IM in 2015 working 
within Operations before moving 
to Platform in October 2017. 
Previously worked at BNP Paribas.

Harry Brownlow 
Joined 7IM Platform Service Team 
in March 2020 having previously 
worked at Transact.

Platform Service Managers continued

Victor Veale
Joined the 7IM platform service 
team in 2020 having previously 
worked for Fidelity International.

Akshar Patel
Joined the 7IM Platform Service 
Team in August 2020, having 
previously worked at Artorius, 
Coutts & Co and Barclays 
Corporate.

Platform Relationship Managers

Hayley Stubbs
T  020 3823 8807

M 07818 809961

E  Hayley.Stubbs@7im.co.uk

Chris Coombs
T  020 3823 8780

M 07384 258515

E  Chris.Coombs@7im.co.uk

Paul Clarke
T  020 3823 8487

M 07384 114235

E  Paul.Clarke@7im.co.uk

Jonathan Lewis
T  020 3823 8687

M 07384 259067

E  Jonathan.Lewis@7im.co.uk

MEET THE TEAM 
LONDON & SOUTH EAST

www.7im.co.uk 
Seven Investment Management LLP is authorised and regulated by the Financial Conduct Authority, the Jersey Financial Services Commission and the Guernsey Financial Services Commission.  
Member of the London Stock Exchange. Registered office: 55 Bishopsgate, London EC2N 3AS. Registered in England and Wales number OC378740.

Contact a member of the Platform Service Team:

           020 3823 8707		     PS1@7im.co.uk


